ELIZABETHTOWN BOROUGH COUNCIL
WORK SESSION
June 1, 2017
Minutes

Elizabethtown Borough Council held its monthly work session meeting on Thursday, June 1,
2017, at 7:00 p.m. at the Borough Office. Present were Councilmembers Phil Clark, J. Neil
Ketchum Jr., Tom Shaud, Dr. C. Dale Treese and J. Marc Hershey. Jeff McCloud was absent.
Also present were Borough Manager Roni Ryan, Police Lieutenant John Emrick, and Mayor
Chuck Mummert.

Public Comment
Richard Sheidy, 350 Lemon Street, expressed his appreciation for the closure of Spruce Street
during the Memorial Day ceremonies in Community Park.

Robert Yahara, 207 Masonic Drive, noted that he has been elected Vice President of the Conoy
Crossing Home Owners Association, and he expressed his appreciation for the installation of 25
MPH speed limit signs on Masonic Drive.

Council heard the following informational reports:
EAWA Update - None
Police Department Monthly Report — Lt. Emrick provided a brief summary.

After a motion by Clark, second by Ketchum, the meeting was unanimously adjourned at 7:03
p.m. whereupon Council entered Executive Session to discuss personnel matters,



